
 

 

 

Reception Autumn half term holiday homework   

 

Reception children will be learning about different jobs in our community and will be visited by 

some people who help us in school such as the crossing warden, caretaker and school cook.  

During outdoor provision the children will have the opportunity to problem solve and role-play 

being fire fighters. We will also be talking about fire safety linked to Diwali and Bonfire 

night.  

Photographs will be displayed on our reception curriculum page on our 

school website at www.grovebham.sch.uk  

 

During the holidays visit your local library and share some stories about 

people who help us. Find out about jobs people do and why they are important. What would 

happen if we didn’t have doctors to look after us?  

Children are asked to draw, paint or write about their favourite job. Work will be displayed 

on our People Who Help Us display in class so make sure your work is bright and colourful.  

At school children will be asked to talk about the job they have chosen and how the job helps 

other people. Please encourage your child to do their own homework. Thank you for your 

continued support.    

 

  

 

Please return to your teacher on Monday 4th November 2019 

 

http://www.grovebham.sch.uk/


 

 

 

Reception Physical Education  

          

During the half term holidays please encourage your child to practise dressing and undressing 

themselves in preparation for PE.  

Children are asked to bring in their PE kits on the following days:  

Reception Green- Tuesday  

Reception Red- Wednesday  

Reception Yellow- Thursday  

 

Children will need… 

PE bag  

Black leggings, jogging bottoms or shorts  

White t-shirt  

Parents are asked to kindly label your child’s PE kit, bag and school clothing with your child’s 

name and class.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  


